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Lou Mansolillo

From: Brian Bennett <brian.g.bennett@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2021 9:49 AM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: 2021-H-5923: "For"

Hello, 
 
I am writing to voice my support for 2021-H-5923, the bill sponsored by Rep. Caldwell. With regard to the 
proposed medical waste facility in West Warwick, it is an egregious error in judgment to allow a medical waste 
facility to be built so close to a population center without a thorough understanding of its possible consequences 
for the nearby environment. 
 
Sincerely, 
Brian Bennett 
North Kingstown 


